Vancouver Chapter
Harley Owners Group
Business Meeting

April 07, 2001

The meeting came to order at 10:10 a.m. at Paul’s Restaurant
Several members rode today. We welcomed back our “snowbirds”, Reno and Florence.
There were 30 members in attendance today.

Dave Wallace read a note from Fred Deeley Imports, acknowledging the unfortunate
passing of Trev Deeley’s wife, Joyce, on March 25. We will be making a donation to the
“Daring to Believe” Foundation in Joyce’s memory. Our heartfelt sympathy goes out to
Trev and his family.

OLD BUSINESS

1 March 17 was the LOH Wacky Casino Night. This was a huge success, and
thanks were given to all volunteers who made this possible. Approximately
$1100.00 will be donated to the Abused Women Recovery program, thanks to the
success of this fun evening.

2. March 29 was dinner at the On Loc Restaurant in Vancouver. Fourteen people
attended, and it was reported that the meal was delicious. Thanks to R-jay for
doing the ordering.

3: March 31 was to be the Deeley Demo Rides, but Mother Nature did not
cooperate. This event is unable to be rescheduled, so hopefully next year the
weather will be better.

4, April 01 was Dan’s April Fools Ride. The weather cooperated (most of the time),
and a good time was had — 14 bikes were in attendance.
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